
ANGLIAN WATER – INFORMATION 
 
As part of our work, there will be a small number of road closures, and other traffic management 
measures – such as temporary two-way traffic lights – over the coming months. Advanced warning 
signs will be put in place to notify residents and, where needed, diversions will be created. The 
closures will last no more than a few days. 
  
Please visit our dedicated webpages, here, for further information – including a map showing the 
locations of the planned roadworks. Alternatively you can see all the planned roadworks in your 
area, including work being carried out by other organisations, by visiting the One Network website.  
You can also register for updates about our work by clicking on the ‘Keep Me Informed’ tab on our In 
Your Area pages, here. 
  
If you have any questions, or would like further information, please reply to this email. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Strategic Pipelines     
  
Please reply to StrategicPipelines@anglianwater.co.uk 

Strategic Pipelines 
Anglian Water Services Limited - Strategic Pipeline Alliance 
3rd Floor World Wide House, Thorpewood, PETERBOROUGH, PE3 6SB 
  
  

 

https://www.anglianwater.co.uk/about-us/our-strategies-and-plans/new-water-pipelines/lincoln-to-ancaster-pipeline/
https://one.network/
mailto:StrategicPipelines@anglianwater.co.uk

